
 

 

Minutes of the Professional Standards Committee 
December 9, 1998 

 
Present: Bristow, Butcher, Cooney, Hale, Hanson (Chair), Mann, Miller, Rousslang 
 
Minutes for the meetings of November 18 and December 2 were approved as amended. 
 
During the spring semester, PSC meetings will be held on Tuesdays from 9:00 to 9:50 A.M. 
 
The Committee completed its discussion of the departmental standards document submitted by 
Communication and Theatre Arts (CTA).  A summary of the Committee's comments will be 
forwarded to CTA. 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
 
 
Cathy Hale 
 
  


